
Greetings to all.  The next meeting of the San Pasqual Lake Hodges Planning Group 
will be Thursday  June 5, 2014, at 7:00 pm.  The meeting will be held in the board room 
of the administration building at the Safari Park.  All persons attending the meeting 
should use the service entrance located off of W Zoo Rd / Rockwood Rd and check in 
with the Security Office.  Please make plans to attend, as we plan to keep this a short 
and punctual meeting.  This could be our only meeting until September.  The tentative 
agenda is as follows: 
 
Call to order and salute to the flag 
Introductions 
Public comment 
Review and approval of minutes (April)  
Police report,  
Old business 

*Follow up on micro grants for Business Improvement Districts 
New business 

*Guest speaker, Bill Harris, City of San Diego Transportation and Storm Water 
Department, discussion regarding the City’s compliance with storm water 
regulations and how it might impact us. 
*Guest speaker, Rafael Castellanos, Master Plan update for the Unified Port of 
San Diego, what the Port offers for the citizens of San Diego 
*Elections to fill one vacant Board seat 

Reports from City Staff 
 *Mike Lieberman representing Assemblyman Brian Maienschein 
 *Anthony Nguyen representing Representative Scott Peters 
 *John Ly representing Mayor Kevin Faulconer  

*Lee Friedman representing Councilman Mark Kersey 
           *Dave Martens representing City Real Estate Assets Department             

*Brian Schoenfisch, City Planning Department  
Announcement of following meeting date and agenda 
  
Adjournment 
 
 

 


